Northcote Primary School

Caring, Learning, Growing 12th May 2022

OVERALL ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK:		94.1%
National Target		
Early Years Attendance Winner	Nursery 30	98.4%
Years 1 and 2 Attendance Winner	Class 3	97.2%
Years 3 and 4 Attendance Winner	Class 10	97.9 %
Years 5 and 6 Attendance Winner	Class 13	98.1 %

Year 6

We would like to say a massive well done to our wonderful year 6 pupils who have been working very hard this week with their SATs. They have had a fantastic attitude and we are very proud of them.

Year 2

Next week year 2 will be completing their assessments in class. These are done very sensitively with the children but we do ask that all children are in school on time every day ready to start.

Road Safety.

We continue to press the Council for the urgent appointment of a new crossing patrol.

Road Safety. Please park away from the school site and do not obstruct the road or visibility by 'double parking' or parking in the bus bay.

Please use the Sainsbury's car park – it is **free**!

School Trips

All year groups are planning a school trip before the end of term. Year groups will be sending out details about the different trips. Please look out for this information and get permission slips back as soon as possible. Contributions for trips will be made via the **Parentpay** app. Please ask for your log in details if you do not already have them.

Queen's Jubilee

This year marks the Queen's Platinum Jubilee, we will be marking this historic event in school. On the back of this letter there is information about craft activities that the children can engage with at home. On Thursday 26th May we invite children to come into school in their own clothes wearing red, white and/or blue. No Football Kits Please!! We will be having a party lunch for our school meal (children who prefer to stay packed lunch are welcome to). Children will make party hats in class. During the afternoon we will be holding a whole school celebration with the children.

INSET DAY

On Friday **27th May** there is a school **INSET** day. Therefore, school ends for the children at normal time on Thursday 26th May. We welcome the children back to school after our half term break on Monday 6th June.

School Uniform

As the weather gets warmer can we remind families about our school uniform policy:

Blue and white summer dresses with white socks can be worn in warmer weather with plain black shoes — no high heels, no flip flops, no open toed sandals or jelly sandals.

Also, please ensure you child brings a clean water bottle to school each day. We advise sun cream and sun hats if the weather does improve.

End of School Year

The school year ends on **Friday 15th July** at normal home time.

Dates for the new school year will be published as soon as they are finalised.

